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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk 
Twitter Page:

@gtownprimary           

	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH

TS6 7JA

TELEPHONE: (01642) 455278

TEXT ONLY:   07470950154





22nd October 2019

Dear Parents and Carers







Poppy Appeal 

We are taking part in this year’s “Buy a Poppy Appeal” to raise funds for the Royal British Legion, which is a leading UK charity providing support to the serving and ex-Service community and their families.   Your child can purchase a poppy by bringing a small contribution suggested a minimum of 50p into school all monies received will go towards the appeal.
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We will also be selling other various poppy merchandise including:

Pins



 £2.00 

Rulers


  
 £1.50 (limited)

Badges


 £1.00 

Wristbands             
 
 £1.00 


Reflective Tag          

     50p

Zip Pull


     50p


Thank you for supporting this very worthy cause. 

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher 
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